
11th May, 1935

My dear President,

I well remember the pleasant vlèlt which 
I had from you and In fact It was only yesterday 
that I was looking Into your book "Urban Influences, 
etc." and wondering where you were now.

Many thanks for your kind welcome to the 
western side of the Atlantic. I too hope that 
chance will rive us an opportunity of another 
meeting.

Yours sincerely,

The President, 
Drexel Institute, 
Philadelphia.


